
Avian Flu in Wild Bird Populations 
 
Note: As of 4/6/06, there is no evidence of the H5N1 virus (Avian Flu) having made its way into bird 
populations in the Pacific Northwest. However, many experts are predicting that it could happen as 
soon as this year, most likely during the autumn. 
 
This information is designed to educate islanders before that happens. 
 
Frequently Asked Questions About Bird Flu in Wild Birds
 
Frequently Asked Questions About Bird Flu for Owners of Domestic Birds
 
Guidance for Disposal of Remains of Dead Birds
 
General Avian Flu Information for People
 

http://www.sanjuandem.net/FAQs/PDFs/WildBirdFluFAQ.pdf
http://www.sanjuandem.net/FAQs/PDFs/DomesticBirdFAQ.pdf
http://www.sanjuandem.net/Preparedness/PDFs/AvianFlu/DeadBirdHandling.pdf
http://www.sanjuandem.net/Preparedness/AvianFlu.htm

